UNION HILL ISD CHARGE POLICY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Union Hill is participating in the CEP program (Community Eligibility Provision) for the 2023-2024 school year.

What this means for your child/children is:

They will receive **1** reimbursable meal/tray for Breakfast and Lunch each day at **NO** cost to them.

All a-la-carte items will be at regular price.

There will **NOT** be any charging of a-la-carte/snack items. Your child must either, have money on their account or money in hand to purchase any "extras".

I look forward to having a wonderful school year.

Jackie Montgomery

Food Service Director

Union Hill ISD

903-762-2138 Ext. 212

montgomeryj@uhisd.com